
APRC Senior Services Division: End of 2nd quarter statistics (Oct-Dec 2023) 
 
Service statistics for the 2nd quarter of FY 2023-24 were extra high due to the vaccination 

clinics in October and November and all the registration calls prior, dipping a bit in December 

due to instructor time off. The monthly average for all visits, activities, and services is now 

1427/month, higher than any year since detailed tracking began in 2018. In addition to the 

visits reflected here, our partner RVCOG Food & Friends provided approximately 300 

meals/month at Ashland Senior Center and 900 home-delivered meals/month to older adults.  

Senior Center patrons also relied on the Mike Hersh Memorial Food Pantry Senior Center 

provided additional resources to food-insecure patrons, with 4 to 8 boxes of food supplied by 

our partner Ashland Community Food Bank each month. 

 

 
 


